
     
 

 
Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 30 – 10th June 2022 

Summer Fayre 
We're very excited to announce that we will be holding our School Summer Fayre on Friday 

8th July! This will take place after school and the aim is to raise money for our school PTA. The 

PTA have a vision to further enhance the opportunities and experiences our children have out-

side of the usual curriculum and we need help from you! We are looking for donations of bot-

tles, bath sets, sweets, chocolate, teddy bears and bric-a-brac for our tombola and raffles. If 

you have anything you would like to donate, please send it into school with your child on or be-

fore Monday 4th July.  

 

If you are or know of any businesses that would be willing to 

donate a more significant prize for our raffle we would also be 

extremely grateful. In addition to this, if you would like to 

rent a stall at our fayre, we're interested in hearing from you. 

Please contact school to speak to our Year 5 teacher, Miss 

Kayleigh Bell, regarding larger donations and renting a stall. 

Year 3 and 4 Quad Kids 
On Thursday 9th June, 16 children from 

years 3 and 4 took part in Quad Kids at 

Lord Lawson.  

 

 

They all completed a 50m sprint, 400m run, standing broad jump and a howler throw. All the 

children were exceptional by trying their best and were perfect role models cheering on their 

peers. 

 

PSHE Topics 
This half term, our Jigsaw puzzle piece is Relationships. To read 

about what your child will be learning about, please visit our school 

website. 
 



     
 

 Our Year 1 children have worked incredibly hard and have taken the Year 

1 Phonics Screening Check this week. They have all been superstars and 

have blown us away! As recognition for all of their hard work, they were 

awarded with a certificate, trophy and bouncy ball and have also enjoyed 

a special treat afternoon. Well done, Year 1!   

 

I would also like to thank Miss Harris, Mrs Crawford, Mrs McMenemy, 

Miss Ingram and Miss Inskip for all of their incredibly hard work. They 

have done an amazing job teaching our children to read! 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diversity Week 
At Lingey House, we are proud of the wide range of diverse pupils and staff we 

have in our community. As a school we will be participating in School Diversity 

Week from Monday 20th June. On Friday 24th June, we will be celebrating 

Rainbow Friday and invite the children to wear colourful clothes for the 

day in place of their uniforms. If at all possible, we are asking for a donation of £1 to help pur-

chase diverse books for our school library. 

 

As part of our School Diversity Week celebrations, we would love to see where you can find a 

rainbow. Take a photograph of rainbow colours that you can see in our community. It could be 

flowers, sweets or anything else and then send it on to your teacher on SeeSaw. We will be 

sharing some of our favourites on Facebook. 

 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our brilliant botanists in Year 1 have 

had lots of fun in science this 

week. Using our school environ-

ment, the children searched for dif-

ferent plants – from dinky daisies to 

tremendous trees.  

 

After locating their chosen plant, they then conducted a 

hula hoop biodiversity survey, observing and sketching the 

plants they found within its location. The fun didn’t stop 

there! Miss Harris pinched some beautiful peonies from 

her kitchen and the children were able to label them up, 

ready for confetti dissection. Only the flower would do! 

 

Quote of the Week 

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-

operation. 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me on 0191 4381287 

or via email at: 

LingeyHousePrimarySchool@Gateshead.gov.uk  

 

Best wishes, 

Chloe Wilkinson 

(Headteacher) 

mailto:LingeyHousePrimarySchool@Gateshead.gov.uk


     
 

 
Attendance 

 

Each week, the 

class with the 

best attendance 

will have an extra 

10 minutes of 

playtime. If any 

class has 100% 

attendance, they 

will have an ice 

cream playtime! 

 
 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 97.3% Y3B 92.2% 

YRB 89.3% Y4A 91.9% 

Y1A 91% Y4B 90.7% 

Y1B 90.7% Y5A 89.2% 

Y2A 96% Y5B 93.3% 

Y2B 94% Y6A 91.4% 

Y3A 92.9% Y6B 85.3% 

Whole school attendance: 91.8% 

This week’s Superstars 
I would like to say a huge well done to all this week’s superstars – watch out for their special postcard 

in the post! Our superstars for this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

Reception Tallulah S and Holly D 

Year 1 Elizah S and Alexis T 

Year 2 Daisy H and Lennon B 

Year 3 Hallie L and Annabelle M 

Year 4 Yahya I and Jessica M 

Year 5 Jack B and Emily V 

Year 6 Mia F and Sawdah V 
 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

This week’s winners 

are… 

Dunstanburgh! 

Bamburgh 206 

Hylton  172 

Warkworth 218 

Lumley 205 

Dunstanburgh 227 

Alnwick 200 
 

 


